
DEPARTMENT OF   NORTHEAST REGION 509-684-7474

NATURAL RESOURCES 225 S. SILKE ROAD  WWW.DNR.WA.GOV

COLVILLE, WA 99114 

DETERMINATION OF NONSIGNIFICANCE 

Description of proposal: The proposal consists of a 5 acre conversion to non-forest use per WAC 

222-20-050 for a total of 60 acres to be harvested, and the harvest volume to be 150mbf for the 
entire 60 acres. This review covers the Forest Practices Application (FPA) activities as described 

in FPA No. 3026674

Proponent:   Abe Smith 

 9755 W Silverbirch St 

Boise Idaho 83709 

Location of proposal, including street address, if any: 2611 United Copper Mine Rd Chewelah Wa. 

99109 S30-T33-R41E 5 acres on the east side of parcel # 165-5609901  

Lead agency: Washington Department of Natural Resources. 

The lead agency for this proposal has determined that it does not have a probable significant adverse impact on the 

environment.  An environmental impact statement (EIS) is not required under RCW 73.21C.030(2)(c).  This 

decision was made after review of a completed environmental checklist and other information on file with the lead 

agency.  This information is available to the public on request. 

  There is no comment period for this DNS. 

       This DNS is issued under 197-11-340(2); the lead agency will not act on this proposal for 14 days 

   from ___________________.  Comments must be submitted by _______________________. 

Responsible Official: STEVE HARRIS 

Position/Title: ASSISTANT REGION MANAGER       Phone:  (509) 684-7474 

Address: 225 S. SILKE ROAD, COLVILLE, WASHINGTON  99114 

Date:    Signature:  ______________________________________________________ 

There is no agency SEPA appeal. 
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